
  

Vented masks and face shields are not acceptable face 
coverings inside The Corvallis Clinic. 

 

Masks with a small plastic vent allow the wearer’s breath to leave the 

mask and potentially release COVID-infected particles. 

For patients that are hard of hearing/read 
lips, the photo on the left covers the nose 
and mouth fully and is acceptable. The photo 
on the right is not acceptable as the mask 
does not cover the nose. 


